CITY OF CHICAGO | SISTER AGENCIES | COOK COUNTY | STATE OF ILLINOIS

BUYING PLAN

2Q 2018 - 3Q 2019

VENDOR FAIR EDITION

This document will be updated periodically and is subject to change without notice.

















































Department of Procurement Services | City Hall 121 N. LaSalle, Room 806 Bid & Bond, Room 103 | Chicago, Illinois 60602 | 312-744-4900

WWW.CITYOFCHICAGO.ORG/DPS

CITY OF CHICAGO • SISTER AGENCIES • COOK COUNTY • STATE OF ILLINOIS

BUYING PLAN

2Q 2018 - 3Q 2019



























Table of Contents

Contributing Agencies in the Buying Plan	2
How-to Use the Buying Plan Guide	3
Contracting Opportunity Highlights	
City of Chicago	5
Chicago Board of Elections	26
City Colleges of Chicago	27
Chicago Housing Authority	28
Chicago Park District	32
Chicago Public Schools	
Chicago Transit Authority	
Public Building Commission	44
Metropolitan Pier and Exposition Authority	45
Cook County	46
Forest Preserves of Cook County	50
State of Illinois	56
Directory of Assist Agencies	60

CONTRIBUTING AGENCIES IN THE BUYING PLAN



City of Chicago Department of Procurement Services (DPS) • www.cityofchicago.org/dps

DPS is committed to providing information, resources and tools to assist you in your efforts to compete for City of Chicago contracting opportunities. We pledge to work together as a team and with our customers to guarantee an open, fair and timely process by establishing, communicating and enforcing superior business practices.



Chicago Board of Election Commissioners • www.chicagoelections.com/en/job-and-contractor-opportunities.html



Chicago Housing Authority (CHA) • www.thecha.org/doing-business

An overview of the CHA's Department of Procurement and Contracts and its role and responsibility as it relates to purchasing goods and services for all CHA Departments.



Chicago Park District (CPD) • http://www.chicagoparkdistrict.com/doing-business

Learn more about doing business with the Chicago Park District. Download bids; see list of firms that have downloaded bids; track progress on projects being developed for advertisement; see bid tabulations; view and download contracts; track what happens after bids and proposals are received; and more.



Chicago Public Schools (CPS) • www.csc.cps.k12.il.us/purchasing

Learn how to become a vendor and be eligible to do business with the Chicago Public Schools (CPS).



Chicago Transit Authority (CTA) • www.transitchicago.com/procurement

Learn how to become a vendor and be eligible to do business with the Chicago Transit Authority (CTA).



City Colleges of Chicago (CCC) • www.ccc.edu/Procurement

CCC, its trustee, administrator, and staff welcome all companies-both large and small-to do business with CCC, which operates 7 colleges, 5 vocational/technical centers, 3 community learning centers, and a district office.



Metropolitan Pier & Exposition Authority (MPEA) • www.mpea.com and www.mccormickplace.com

Learn more about doing business with the Metropolitan Pier and Exposition Authority and the McCormick Place.



Public Building Commission (PBC) • www.pbcchicago.com/content/working

The PBC serves as a developer of new and renovated public projects that impact our surrounding areas and facilitate community revitalization.



Cook County of Illinois - Office of the Chief Procurement Officer • www.cookcountyil.gov/Purchasing

Our mission is to procure quality goods and services for Cook County agencies at the best price by promoting competition and implementing best practices. To achieve this goal, the Office of the Chief Procurement Officer is committed to implementing open and transparent procurement methods to promote maximum vendor participation while leveraging overall County volume to achieve lower costs.



Forest Preserves of Cook County • www.fpdcc.com/about/departments/finance-administration

Register as a vendor and learn about current RFPs, RFQs, Contracts, and Quotes.



State of Illinois Chief Procurement Office • www.purchase.state.il.us

State of Illinois Department of Central Management Services • www.illinois.gov/cms/business/procurement



Illinois Tollway • http://www.illinoistollway.com/doing-business

Learn about how to do business with the Illinois Tollway.

BUYING PLAN HOW-TO GUIDE

WHAT IS THE BUYING PLAN?

- 15 month forecast of hundreds of upcoming opportunities to help businesses plan
- Includes City of Chicago and 12 additional government agencies
- Info included: agency, department, contract type, advertising date, subcontracting opportunities
- Directory of Assist Agencies with programs for local, small, minority, and women-owned businesses

WHAT TYPES OF CONTRACTING **OPPORTUNITIES ARE AVAILABLE?**



Construction



Vehicles & Heavy Equipment

Professional Services



Commodities



Small orders (purchases under \$100,000)

Work Services



Architecture and Engineering



2018 VENDOR FAIR | JULY 12, 2018 | UIC FORUM WWW.VENDORFAIR.INFO

- Use the Buying Plan to plan ahead by identifying contracting opportunities that relate to your business and network at the Vendor Fair.
- Register for the Vendor Fair! Enhanced registration allows businesses to indicate their certifications, field of work, and interests in contracting opportunities.
- View confirmed exhibitors including City of Chicago User Departments & Sister Agencies, Cook County, State, Regional & Federal Agencies, Non-Profit Assist Agencies, Veteran Organizations, Trade Unions, and Financial Institutions.
- View confirmed attendees to plan ahead and network with government agencies, subject matter experts, and fellow attendees.
- In addition to learning about contracting opportunities with government agencies, attendees have the opportunity to attend curated workshops comprised of a diverse selection of topics such as certification, veteran, and employment resources.
- Learn about **Prime CONNECT**, a matchmaking event taking place at the Vendor Fair to encourage networking of prime contractors with small, minority, and women-owned businesses.

Government Procurement Compliance Forum

PRIMES * SUBS * CERTIFIED FIRMS

WWW.VENDORFAIR.INFO USE #2018VendorFair TO SHARE ON SOCIAL MEDIA

City of Chicago

City of Chicago Contracting Opportunities

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Animal Care & Control	Commodities	IDEXX Laboratory Testing and Supplies	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	3Q 2017	TBD	Non- Federal
Animal Care & Control	Commodities	Compounded Animal Pharmaceuticals	\$100,001 - \$250,000	60	3Q 2017	TBD	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Airside Snow Removal at O'Hare International Airport	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	1Q 2019	Equipment Operators, Truck Drivers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Construction	I-190 Lift Station Replacement	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	5	1Q 2019	Pipefitters, Electricians, Laborers, Carpenters, Equipment Operators	Non- Federal
Aviation	Construction	Rotunda Air Handling Units	Over \$20,000,000	24	1Q 2019	Laborers, Pipefitters, Electricians, Sheet Metal Workers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Professional Services	RFQ for Terminal Area Planning	TBD	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Aviation	Professional Services	Warranty Repairs of Residential Sound Insulation Program (RSIP) Storm Doors	TBD	84	2Q 2018	Carpenters, Laborers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Professional Services	Warranty Repairs of Residential Sound Insulation Program (RSIP) Windows	TBD	84	2Q 2018	Carpenters, Laborers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Striping of Runways, Taxiways and Roadways for the Chicago Airport System	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Airside Concrete Repair and Replacement	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Truck Drivers, Cement Masons, Laborers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Comprehensive Landscape Services for Chicago O'Hare and Midway International Airports	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Landscape Laborers, Truck Drivers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Construction	Miami Beach Lift Station	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	8	2Q 2018	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Aviation	Work Services	Pavement Joint Sealing, Saw Cutting, Coring and Kerfing at Chicago O'Hare and Midway International Airports	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Laborers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Construction - SBI I	Baggage Service Road Retaining Wall Repair	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	8	2Q 2018	Laborers, Carpenters, Equipment Operators, Painters	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Repair, Replacement and Installation of Glass and Glazier Services	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Glaziers, Ornamental Iron Workers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Professional Services	RFQ for Architecture and Engineering Consulting Services for the Residential Sound Insulation Program (RSIP)	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Federal
Aviation	Commodities	Material Handling, Shelving and Storage and Shipping Supplies	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	2Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Construction	North Airfield Sanitary Sewer Replacement	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	18	2Q 2018	Plumbers, Pipefitters, Equipment Operators, Laborers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Outdoor Power and Industrial Equipment, Attachments, Tools, Supplies & Repair Service for Chicago O'Hare International Airport	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	2Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Commodities	Small Tools and Industrial Tools	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	60	2Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Professional Services	Electronic Logging System at O'Hare and Midway International Airports	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Aviation	Commodities	Tower Ground Two-Way Radios and Related Components	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	2Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Weather Forecasting, Alerts and Data Services	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Grazing Herd Services	\$100,001 - \$250,000	60	2Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Airside Ramp Replacement and Concrete Crushing	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Truck Drivers, Cement Masons, Laborers, Equipment Operators	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Aviation	Work Services	Asphalt Overlay, Pavement Grooving and Grinding, Coring, Cold Patch and Heated Sand	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Truck Drivers, Operating Engineers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Asphalt Patching, Pavement Grooving and Grinding and Coring	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Truck Drivers, Operating Engineers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Commodities	Aviation Runway and Taxiway Fixtures, Airfield Signs and Associated Materials	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Busing Services for O'Hare International Airport Joint Use Facility	Over \$20,000,000	12	2Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Commodities	Potassium Acetate Runway Deicer for O'Hare and Midway International Airports	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Preventive Maintenance, Repairs and Installation of Automatic Doors at Chicago O'Hare and Midway International Airports	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Ironworkers, Electricians, Laborers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Professional Services	RFP for Concessions Management Services at O'Hare International Airport	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Aviation	Professional Services	RFQ for Construction Management Services (Non-Federal)	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Aviation	Professional Services	RFQ for Design Services for Automated People Mover Tunnel at O'Hare International Airport	Over \$20,000,000	24	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Aviation	Professional Services	RFQ for Target Market Construction Management Services (Non-Federal)	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Unarmed Security Guard Services for O'Hare and Midway International Airports	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Security Guards	Non- Federal
Aviation	Construction	Landside Fire Main Replacement - Lower Level Utility and Pavement Reconstruction	Over \$20,000,000	24	2Q 2019	Laborers, Electricians, Plumbers, Equipment Operators, Carpenters	Non- Federal
Aviation	Construction	O'Hare Residential Sound Insulation Program Phase 17 (167 Historical Homes) Bid Package 3	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	24	3Q 2018	Carpenters, Laborers, Sheet Metal Workers, Electricians	Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Aviation	Construction	Ring Tunnel Concrete Priorities 3-9	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	24	3Q 2018	Laborers, Carpenters, Pipefitters, Electricians, Plumbers, Sheet Metal Workers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Commodities	Various Electrical Lighting and Supplies	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	3Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Asbestos Abatement, Lead Based Paint Mitigation and Microbial Remediation Services for Chicago O'Hare and Midway International Airports	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Asbestos Abatement Workers, Lead Based Paint and Mold Mitigation Workers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Repair, Replacement and Installation of Noise Abatement Fence at Midway International Airport	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Iron Workers, Laborers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Removal of Rubber and Other Contaminants from Runways and Other Pavements at O'Hare and Midway International Airports	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Truck Drivers, Operating Engineers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Construction	Replace Passenger and Freight Elevators in H&R Building	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	6	3Q 2018	Elevator Constructors, Electricians, Laborers, Masons, Painters, Carpenters	Non- Federal
Aviation	Commodities	Bagged Deicing Products	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	3Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Fire Extinguisher Services and Fire Suppression System Services	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Technicians, Sprinkler Fitters	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Third Party Conveyance Device Inspections at O'Hare International Airport	\$100,001 - \$250,000	60	3Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Airport Maintenance	Over \$20,000,000	60	3Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Comprehensive Custodial/Window Cleaning & Related Hygiene & Disposal Services for O'Hare International Airport	Over \$20,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Janitors, Window Washers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Construction	Pedestrian Tunnels Improvement	Over \$20,000,000	12	3Q 2018	Laborers, Carpenters	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Aviation	Construction	Runway 9C-27C Pkg #3 (VOR)	Over \$20,000,000	24	3Q 2018	Laborers, Equipment Operators, Carpenters	Federal
Aviation	Construction	Measurement and Verification Controls	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	8	4Q 2018	Electricians, Pipefitters, Sheet Metal Workers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Commodities	Terminal Seating and Related Furniture for Chicago O'Hare and Midway International Airports	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	60	4Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Work Services	Meteorological Services	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	4Q 2018	None	Non- Federal
Aviation	Construction	Terminal 1 HVAC Upgrades	Over \$20,000,000	32	4Q 2018	Pipefitters, Electricians, Laborers, Sheet Metal Workers	Non- Federal
Aviation	Construction	Terminal 3 HVAC Upgrades 8C, HK	Over \$20,000,000	24	4Q 2018	Pipefitters, Electricians, Laborers, Sheet Metal Workers	Non- Federal
Buildings	Construction	Demolition	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	2Q 2018		TBD
Buildings	Professional Services	Municipal Code Review	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Professional Services	TBD
Business Affairs & Consumer Protection	Commodities	Motor Vehicle Tax License Plates (Medallions)	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Business Affairs & Consumer Protection	Work Services	Mobile On-Site Shredding Services for the Small Business Center on the Road Expos!	Under \$10,000	36	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Business Affairs & Consumer Protection	Work Services	Shredder Repair and Maintenance	Under \$10,000	36	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Business Affairs & Consumer Protection	Professional Services	Tobacco Sales to Minors Prevention Program (Youth Personnel Services)	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Cultural Affairs and Special Events	Work Services	Rental and Maintenance of Portable Chemical Toilets	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Cultural Affairs and Special Events
Cultural Affairs and Special Events	Work Services	Rental of Tents for City Festivals and Events	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Labor	Cultural Affairs and Special Events

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Cultural Affairs and Special Events	Work Services	Rental Support of Equipment and Supplies for City Festivals and Events	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Insurance Provider, Financial Services, Employee Benefits Program	Cultural Affairs and Special Events
Cultural Affairs and Special Events	Work Services	Sound Equipment Rental for City Festivals and Events	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Labor	Cultural Affairs and Special Events
Cultural Affairs and Special Events	Work Services	Stage lighting Equipment Rental for City Festivals and Events	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Cultural Affairs and Special Events
Cultural Affairs and Special Events	Work Services	Printing of Brochure	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	2Q 2018	Insurance Provider, Financial Services, Employee Benefits Program, On-site Labor	Cultural Affairs and Special Events
Cultural Affairs and Special Events	Work Services	Rental of Mobile Stages for City Festivals and Events	\$50,001 - \$100,000	60	2Q 2018	Insurance Provider, Financial Services, Employee Benefits Program, On-site Labor	Cultural Affairs and Special Events
Cultural Affairs and Special Events	Work Services	Maintenance Services for City Festivals	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Insurance Provider, Financial Services, Employee Benefits Program	Cultural Affairs and Special Events
Cultural Affairs and Special Events	Work Services	Custom Signs and Banner Printing, Installation and Repair	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	3Q 2018	Insurance Provider, Financial Services, Employee Benefits Program	Cultural Affairs and Special Events
Cultural Affairs and Special Events	Work Services	Ground Transportation Services	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	3Q 2018	Insurance Provider, Financial Services, Employee Benefits Program	Cultural Affairs and Special Events
Cultural Affairs and Special Events	Small Orders	Ice for Festivals	Under \$10,000	36	4Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Cultural Affairs and Special Events

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Family Support Services	Work Services	Purchase of Fitness Equipment and Maintenance of New and Existing Fitness Equipment	\$100,001 - \$250,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Mixed
Family Support Services	Commodities	Home Starter Kits (i.e., Home Kitchen Accessories, Pots, Pans, and Bathroom Accessories)	\$10,001 - \$50,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Federal
Family Support Services	Commodities	Purchase appropriate educational manipulatives for children ages birth through 12 years of age.	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	4Q 2018	TBD	Mixed
Finance	Professional Services	Bank Issued One-Time Use Credit Card Payment Services	TBD	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Finance	Professional Services	Employee Wellness Program Administration	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Finance	Professional Services	Parking and Compliance Enforcement Services	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Uniforms Vehicles	Non- Federal
Finance	Commodities	Vehicle Immobilization Devices and Locks (Bid)	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Interstate Transport	Non- Federal
Finance	Professional Services	Printing of Cigarette Tax Stamps	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Finance	Commodities	Banking Supplies	\$50,001 - \$100,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Finance	Professional Services	Target Market - Secured Printing of Various Specialty Items	\$50,001 - \$100,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Finance	Professional Services	Recovery Audit Services	Revenue Generating	60	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Finance	Professional Services	Insurance Brokerage Services	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	3Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Finance	Professional Services	Cost Allocation and Indirect Cost	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	3Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Finance	Professional Services	Benefits Management Consulting Services	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	4Q 2018	Accountants; Financial Auditors	Non- Federal
Fire	Commodities	UNIFORMS AND COMMISSARY RELATED SERVICES	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Fire	Commodities	Hurst tools, new parts, accessories and supplies for Hurst hydraulic Rescue tools	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Fire	Work Services	Thermal Imaging Cameras	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	2Q 2018	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Fire	Commodities	Breathalyzers – new, parts, access, repair	\$50,001 - \$100,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Fire	Work Services	Maint and repair of Liquid Oxygen equipment	\$10,001 - \$50,000	36	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Fire	Commodities	Safety and technical rescue equipment	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	60	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Mixed
Fire	Small Orders	Maintenance and repair of Kardex Lectriever automated filing system	Under \$10,000	24	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Fire	Work Services	CBRN Detection and ID Related Equipment - New, Parts, Supplies and Repairs	\$100,001 - \$250,000	60	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Commodities	Furnishing & Delivery of Professional Fuel Supply, Distribution & Delivery	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	1Q 2019	Materials, Delivery	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Commodities	Plywood Sheeting and Miscellaneous Molding and Trim	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	1Q 2019	Materials, Delivery	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	Truck Mounted Attenuator	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	1Q 2019	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	Portable Gasoline Powered Generators	\$100,000 - \$150,000	60	1Q 2019	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	Vehicle Parts Management	Over \$20,000,001	60	1Q 2019	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Construction	JOC Removal of Underground Storage Tanks (UST) and Remediation of Contaminated Sites Zone 1 - 4	\$5,000,001 - \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	ТВА	Federal/N on- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	Leasing of Automobiles and Light Duty Trucks	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Construction	10101 S. Stony Island - 2FM/DSS/CDOT Operations Facility	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000		2Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Work Services	Car Wash Services	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal

City of Chicago Contracting Opportunities

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Fleet & Facility Management	Commodities	Framing Board and Lumber	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Commodities	Electrical Supplies	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Parts	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Commodities	Office Supplies and Related Services	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Materials, Delivery	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Work Services	Car Sharing	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Work Services	Steel Dumpster- Rental & Disposal Services	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Work Services	Emergency Road Tire Service	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	2Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Commodities	Laminating Supplies	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	2Q 2018	Materials, Delivery	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	Rental of Heavy Equipment With and Without Operators	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	2Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	Police Vehicles - Midsized and Large SUVs	Over \$20,000,001	60	2Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	Fleet Equipment and Management Services	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	Forestry Aerial Trucks	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Work Services	HVAC Maintenance	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Work Services	Repair and Maintenance of Elevators, Dumbwaiters, Wheelchair Lifts and Related Equipment	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	Vacuum Jet Rodder Truck	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	4x2 Diesel Powered Cab/Chassis w/Platform Bodies and Log Grapples	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	Deckover Trailers	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	3Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Fleet & Facility Management	Work Services	Window Treatments, Purchase and Installation	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	3Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Work Services	Architectural Metal Maintenance	\$100,001 - \$250,000	60	3Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	Ambulances	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	60	4Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	Pick Up Trucks	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	4Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Non- Federal
Fleet & Facility Management	Vehicles &Heavy Equipment	Lawn Chipper	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	4Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Human Resources	Professional Services	Comprehensive Medical Screenings and Drug/Alcohol Testing Services	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Human Resources	Professional Services	Professional Unemployment Claims Administration	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Human Resources	Professional Services	Background Screening Services	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Human Resources	Professional Services	Temporary Clerical Personnel Services	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Human Resources	Professional Services	Employee ID card printer, ID cards and maintenance	\$100,001 - \$250,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Human Resources	Professional Services	Minority Recruitment Services for Entry Level Police Exam	\$100,001 - \$250,000	24	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Innovation and Technology	Information & Technology	Cellular and Wireless Communications Services	TBD	60	2Q 2018	Professional Services	Non- Federal
Innovation and Technology	Information & Technology	Computer Hardware, Software, Peripherals, Cloud Services, and Related Maintenance and Installation Services	TBD	36	2Q 2018	IT Services	Non- Federal
Innovation and Technology	Information & Technology	Enterprise Broadband Services	TBD	60	2Q 2018	Professional Services	Non- Federal
Innovation and Technology	Information & Technology	Enterprise Voice and Private Data Services	TBD	60	2Q 2018	Professional Services	Non- Federal
Innovation and Technology	Information & Technology	Web Application, Hosting, Middleware and Environment Support	TBD	60	2Q 2018	IT Services	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Innovation and Technology	Information & Technology	E-Plan Maintenance and Support	TBD	60	3Q 2018	IT Services	Non- Federal
Innovation and Technology	Information & Technology	Non-Target Market It Professional Services	TBD	60	3Q 2018	Professional Services	Non- Federal
Innovation and Technology	Information & Technology	Utility Billing Interactive Voice Response (LVR) and Full Payment Certificate Maintenance and Support	TBD	60	3Q 2018	IT Services	Non- Federal
Innovation and Technology	Information & Technology	Hansen Application Maintenance and Support	TBD	60	4Q 2018	IT Services	Non- Federal
Innovation and Technology	Information & Technology	Water Management/Utility Customer Service, Billing and Information System Maintenance And Support	TBD	60	4Q 2018	IT Services	Non- Federal
Innovation and Technology	Information & Technology	Target Market - IT Professional Services	TBD	60	TBD	Professional Services	Non- Federal
OEMC	Commodities	Various Communication Cable: Underground & Aerial	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Delivery	Non- Federal
OEMC	Commodities	Wireless Communication Equipment, Component Parts, and Fiber Optic Equipment	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Delivery	Non- Federal
OEMC	Work Services	Pole Marking/Location Identifier for Citizens and First Respondents	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	2Q 2018	Signs, installation, Repair	Federal
OEMC	Professional Services	Camera Infrastructure Program	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Security Camera Maintenance	Mixed
OEMC	Professional Services	FCC Frequency Coordinator	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Professional Consulting Services	Mixed
OEMC	Work Services	Public Alert Weather Siren Construction, Repair and Maintenance	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	4Q 2018	Delivery, Parts and Labor	Mixed
OEMC	Work Services	Tower Construction, Repair and Maintenance	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	4Q 2018	Delivery, Parts and Labor	Mixed
OEMC	Work Services	Portable Gas Generators, Pumps, Replacement Parts, and Maintenance	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	4Q 2018	Delivery, Parts and Labor	Non- Federal
Office of the City Clerk	Professional Services	Sales of Vehicle Sticker Emblems	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Office of the City Clerk	Professional Services	Printing of vehicle stickers emblems, residential parking passes and related items	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Office of the City Clerk	Professional Services	Compliance Auditing for Municipal ID (City Key) Program	\$10,001 - \$50,000	12	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Planning & Development	Professional Services	Heat Receiver Services	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Professional Consulting Services	Federal
Planning & Development	Professional Services	Long Term Monitoring of Affordable Housing Projects	\$250,001 - \$500,000	12	2Q 2018	Professional Consulting Services	Non- Federal
Planning & Development	Construction	Porch and General Small Repairs	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	48	3Q 2018	Small Repair and Construction Jobs	Federal
Planning & Development	Construction	Roof and General Small Repairs	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	48	3Q 2018	Small Repair and Construction Jobs	Federal
Planning & Development	Construction	Heating and Weatherization Emergency Small Repairs	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	48	3Q 2018	Small Repair and Construction Jobs	Federal
Planning & Development	Small Orders	Property Survey Consulting Services	\$10,001 - \$50,000	TBD	TBD	Professional Consulting Services	Non- Federal
Police	Commodities	Firearm & Firearm Accessories	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	TBD	TBD	TBD	corporate
Police	Commodities	Veterinarian Services	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	TBD	TBD	TBD	corporate
Public Health	Commodities	Pharmacy Services	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Delivery	Mixed
Public Health	Professional Services	Psychiatry services	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Mixed
Public Health	Professional Services	Temporary Personnel Services Various titles	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Professional Services	Mixed
Public Health	Professional Services	Comprehensive Emergency Management Program (CEMP)	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	84	2Q 2018	Professional Services	Federal
Public Health	Professional Services	Pharmacy Services	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Public Health	Professional Services	Restaurant Management Certification and recertification	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Public Health	Small Orders	Infectious medical waste pick up and disposal	\$50,001 - \$100,000	24	2Q 2018	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Mixed
Public Health	Professional Services	Electronic Health Record ("EHR") and Integrated Practice Management System	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Information Technology Programming/Int egration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Non- Federal
Public Health	Professional Services	STI Clinic Lab Services	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	60	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Public Health	Work Services	LPA-1 radiation spectrum maintenance and repair	\$100,001 - \$250,000	60	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Federal
Public Health	Professional Services	Purchase of X-Ray Fluorescence (XRF) Analyzers	\$100,001 - \$250,000	60	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Public Health	Professional Services	Mental Health Billing services	\$50,001 - \$100,000	24	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	
Public Health	Small Orders	T-SPOT - TB blood Test	Under \$10,000	12	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Federal
Public Health	Work Services	Purchase digital data logger (DDL) thermometers and calibration service	Over \$20,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Delivery and Parts	Federal
Public Library	Professional Services	Digitization Services	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	TBD
Public Library	Commodities	System Shelving	\$100,001 - \$250,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Public Library	Work Services	Piano Tuning	\$100,001 - \$250,000	60	3Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Streets and Sanitation	Work Services	Safety Shoe Service (Mobile and Mail Order)	TBD	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Streets and Sanitation	Commodities	Mobile Refuse (Black) Carts & (Blue) Carts	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	36	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Streets and Sanitation	Work Services	Mobile Office Trailer Rental	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Streets and Sanitation	Commodities	Purchase and Delivery of Interior and Exterior Paint and Supplies	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	36	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Streets and Sanitation	Work Services	Management of City Owned Transfer Station Services	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Truck Drivers	Non- Federal
Streets and Sanitation	Work Services	Privately Owned Transfer Station Services	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Truck Drivers	Non- Federal
Streets and Sanitation	Work Services	Emergency Rental of Heavy Duty Snow Equipment with Operators	TBD	36	3Q 2018	Truck Drivers	Non- Federal
Streets and Sanitation	Commodities	Liquid Anti-Deicing Materials	TBD	36	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Streets and Sanitation	Work Services	Tarket Market - Weed Cutting Services/Lot Maintenance	TBD	36	3Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Streets and Sanitation	Commodities	Small Tools And Industrial Tools	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	36	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Streets and Sanitation	Work Services	Target Market - Tree Stump and Debris Removal Services	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	36	3Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Streets and Sanitation	Commodities	Injectiweld Welder, Accessories, Parts and Services.	\$10,001 - \$50,000	36	Open Solicitation	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Transportation	Construction	31st St. Bridge Over Metra and CN RR Reconstruction project	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	12	1Q 2019	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Federal
Transportation	Architecture & Engineering	Target Market - DUR Construction Engineering Services	TBD	60	2Q 2018	Construction Engineering, Quality Assurance/ Quality Control	Non- Federal
Transportation	Architecture & Engineering	Target Market DUR - Design Engineering Services	TBD	60	2Q 2018	Design Engineering	Non- Federal
Transportation	Construction	Irving Park Road Bridge Over the North Branch of the Chicago River	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	24	2Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Transportation	Construction	Arterial Resurfacing - Central Area - Project 80	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	12	2Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Federal
Transportation	Construction	Arterial Resurfacing - Far South Area -Project 82	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	12	2Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Federal
Transportation	Construction	Arterial Resurfacing - South Area - Project 81	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	12	2Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Federal
Transportation	Construction	Citywide Traffic Signal Improvements	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non- Federal
Transportation	Construction	Streets for Cycling #4 - 3A Neighborhood Greenways	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	12	2Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Federal
Transportation	Construction	Bridge Painting Contract 8 Project	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	12	2Q 2018	Painters, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers	Federal
Transportation	Architecture & Engineering	Chicago Advisory Systems (Congestion, Truck Route, Detour)	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	24	2Q 2018	Design Engineering	Federal

19

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Transportation	Construction	Community Infrastructure Contract Area 6 - SBI I	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	12	2Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non- Federal
Transportation	Construction	Community Infrastructure Contract Area 7 - SBI I	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	12	2Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non- Federal
Transportation	Construction	Community Infrastructure Contract Area 8 - SBI I	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	12	2Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non- Federal
Transportation	Construction	New Street Construction - Central Area - SBI I	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non- Federal
Transportation	Construction	New Street Construction - North Area - SBI I	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non- Federal
Transportation	Construction	New Street Construction - South Area - SBI I	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Transportation	Construction	Safe Routes to School	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	12	2Q 2018	Concrete, Pavement Marking, Landscape	Federal
Transportation	Architecture & Engineering	Traffic Signal Interconnect - Wireless Communication	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	24	2Q 2018	Design Engineering	Federal
Transportation	Construction	Bridge Painting Contract 7 Project	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	12	2Q 2018	Painters, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers	Federal
Transportation	Construction	Lakefront Trail over the Chicago River Project 3: Over the Chicago River	Over \$20,000,000	18	2Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Federal
Transportation	Commodities	Ready Mix Concrete, Mobile Mix Concrete and Flowable Back Fill	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Material Supplies, Trucking	Non- Federal
Transportation	Commodities	Non-fabricated Steel	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Material Supplies, Trucking	Non- Federal
Transportation	Work Services	Chicago Tunnel Systems Inspections, Repair, and Maintenance	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Electricians, Laborers, Plumbers, Carpenters, Cement Masons, Ironworkers, Material Supplies and Equipment, Traffic Control	Non- Federal
Transportation	Architecture & Engineering	Engineering Services for Highway/Roadway Electrical, Traffic Signal, Lighting Design & Studies and Document Control	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Design Engineering	Mixed
Transportation	Construction	Bridge Painting Contract 10 Project	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	12	3Q 2018	Painters, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers	Federal
Transportation	Construction	Bridge Painting Contract 9 Project	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	12	3Q 2018	Painters, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers	Federal
Transportation	Architecture & Engineering	Walk to Transit Series III	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	24	3Q 2018	Design Engineering	Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Transportation	Architecture & Engineering	Pedestrian Crash Corridor Improvements on State Routes	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	24	3Q 2018	Design Engineering	Federal
Transportation	Architecture & Engineering	HSIP Chicago Avenue	\$250,001 - \$500,000	24	3Q 2018	Design Engineering	Federal
Transportation	Architecture & Engineering	HSIP Pedestrian Safety Projects (63rd, 79th & Madison)	\$100,001 - \$250,000	12	3Q 2018	Design Engineering	Federal
Transportation	Construction	Wells/Wentworth Connector - Section 3 Improvements: Wells St Roosevelt Rd to 15th Street/Wentworth Ave 15th Street to 17th Street	Over \$20,000,000	24	3Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non- Federal
Transportation	Construction	43rd St. Pedestrian Bridge over Lake Shore Drive	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	24	4Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Federal
Transportation	Construction	Community Infrastructure Contract Area 1 - MBI	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	24	4Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non- Federal
Transportation	Construction	Community Infrastructure Contract Area 2 - MBI	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	24	4Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non- Federal
Transportation	Construction	Community Infrastructure Contract Area 3 - MBI	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	24	4Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Transportation	Construction	Community Infrastructure Contract Area 4 - MBI	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	24	4Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non- Federal
Transportation	Construction	Community Infrastructure Contract Area 5 - MBI	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	24	4Q 2018	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non- Federal
Transportation	Commodities	Automatic Traffic Controller Upgrade	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	12	4Q 2018	Material Supplies, Trucking	Federal
Transportation	Construction	Cicero/Midway Smart Corridor - Phase III Implementation	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	24	4Q 2018	Construction Engineering, Electrical Contracting	Federal
Transportation	Construction	Stony Island Cycle Track	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	TBD	TBD	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Federal
Water Management	Work Services	Hauling of Sewer (Special Waste) and Catch Basin (Special Waste) Debris	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Water Management	Construction	JWPP Laboratory	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	24	2Q 2018	Electrical, Mechanical, Asbestos Remediation, Painting, Landscaping, Asphalt Placement, Plumbing, Interior Construction, Demolition	Non- Federal
Water Management	Commodities	Heating Oil Grades 1 & 2	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Water Management	Construction	IEPA Funded DWM Sewer Improvement Project P-2017-06 Various Locations	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	12	2Q 2018	Sewer Construction/Tun neling, Cleaning, Televising, Concrete, Materials Testing, Asphalt Placement, Trucking, Landscaping	Federal
Water Management	Work Services	Landscape Services	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Water Management	Work Services	Meter Testing Equipment	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Water Management	Commodities	Oak Block and Wedges	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Water Management	Work Services	Testing of Large Water Meters	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Water Management	Professional Services	Western Ave Pump Station Conversion Design	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	12	2Q 2018	Engineering and Testing, Electrical Contracting	Federal
Water Management	Work Services	Bird Deterrent Services for Department of Water Management Facilities	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Water Management	Work Services	Reprocessable Materials for Construction and Demolition	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Water Management	Work Services	Tradesmen Services	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Water Management	Professional Services	Water Meter Installation	Over \$20,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Electrical ,Mechanical, Demolitions	Non- Federal
Water Management	Construction	130th-Torrence to Brandon SIP PN 6338 (IEPA)	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	12	3Q 2018	Sewer Construction/Tun neling, Cleaning, Televising, Concrete, Materials Testing, Asphalt Placement, Trucking, Landscaping	Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Water Management	Construction	IEPA Funded DWM Sewer Improvement Project P-2017-09 Various Locations	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	12	3Q 2018	Sewer Construction/Tun neling, Cleaning, Televising, Concrete, Materials Testing, Asphalt Placement, Trucking, Landscaping	Federal
Water Management	Commodities	Large and Small Clay Sewer Pipe and Fitting	\$10,000,000 - \$12,000,000	60	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Water Management	Commodities	Various Wedge Gate Valves	\$1,000,000 - \$2,000,000	60	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Water Management	Commodities	Mechanical Joint Restraint Glands	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	60	3Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Water Management	Work Services	Parts and Services for Large Electric Motors	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	3Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Water Management	Commodities	Various Oil, Grease and Lubricants	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	60	3Q 2018	Various Oil, Grease and Lubricants	Non- Federal
Water Management	Work Services	Core Drilling Service	\$250,001 - \$500,000	60	3Q 2018	Sewer Construction	Non- Federal
Water Management	Commodities	Sewer Brick	\$2,500,000	60	3Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Water Management	Construction	SWPP - Filter Building Roof	Over \$20,000,000	48	3Q 2018	Roofing, Structural, Electrical and Mechanical	Non- Federal
Water Management	Work Services	Inspection Fabricated Parts & Repair Serv. For Small Centrifugal Pumps	\$3,000,000	60	4Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal

CHICAGO BOARD OF ELECTIONS Contracting Opportunities

Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Terms (months)	Anticipate d Ad Date	M/WBE Subcontracting	Funding Source
Professional Services	Microfiche Conversion, Microfiche Slides	\$100,001 - \$250,000	24	2Q 2018	Delivery, Supplies	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Court Reporter Services	\$10,001 - \$50,000	12	2Q 2018	Professional Consulting Services	Non-Federal
Work Services	Printing of Forms, Signs, Banners, Envelopes, Judges' Handbook	\$250,001 - \$500,000	12	2Q 2018	Delivery, Supplies	Non-Federal
Work Services	Furniture Rental, Polling Places	\$10,001 - \$50,000	24	2Q 2018	Delivery	Non-Federal

City Colleges of Chicago

CITY COLLEGES of CHICAGO Contracting Opportunities

Department	Contract Type	Job Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontracting Opportunities
Administrative Services	Commodity and Work Services	Purchase of Vehicle Maintenance and Repair Services	\$2,000,001 - \$4,000,000	36	2Q 2018	TBD
Administrative Services	Professional Services	Biology and BNA Lab Build Out at Westside Learning Center	\$5,200,000	36	2Q 2018	Supplies, Technical, A/E Services
Administrative Services	Construction	New Parking Lot - Dawson Technical Institute	\$250,000	24	3Q 2018	TBD
Administrative Services	Construction	Roof Repair- Truman College	\$750,000	24	3Q 2018	TBD
Administrative Services	Work Services	Fire Alarm Panel Replacement- Kennedy-King College	\$1,000,000	36	3Q 2018	TBD
General Counsel	Information Technology	Electronic Invoicing System	\$25,000 to \$35,000	36	3Q 2018	TBD
Human Resources	Information Technology	Time and Attendance System	\$2,000,001 - \$4,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Administrative, Technical
Safety and Security	Commodity	Supply and Delivery of Security Uniforms	\$200,000	36	2Q 2018	TBD
Washburne Culinary Institute	Commodity	Supply and Delivery of Chef Uniform and Cutlery Kits	DUR	36	2Q 2018	TBD
Washburne Culinary Institute	Commodity	Rental of Tables, Chairs and Miscellaneous Catering Supplies	\$200,001 - \$500,000	36	2Q 2018	TBD
Washburne Culinary Institute	Commodity	Rental of Linen	\$100,000	36	2Q 2018	Administrative, Technical
Washburne Culinary Institute	Professional Services	Repair and Maintenance of Restaurant Equipment	\$500,000	36	2Q 2018	TBD

CHICAGO HOUSING AUTHORITY Contracting Opportunities

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Capital Construction Department	Construction	New IFB for the renovations of Altgeld Gardens Carver Park Fieldhouse	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	Construction	Federal
Capital Construction Department	Construction	New IFB for the renovations of Schneider Apts.	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	Construction	Federal
Capital Construction Department	Construction	New IFB for the renovations of Trumbull Park Maintenance Building Renovation.	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	Construction	Federal
Capital Construction Department	Construction	New IFB for the renovations of Trumbull Park Community Center Renovation.	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	Construction	Federal
Capital Construction Department	Construction	New IFB for the renovations of Las Americas Apts. Renovation.	TBD	TBD	3Q 2018	Construction	Federal
Capital Construction Department	Construction	New IFB for the Elevator Modernization Construction.	TBD	TBD	3Q 2018	Construction	Federal
Capital Construction Department	Construction	New IFB for the renovation of Lorraine Hansberry Apts.	TBD	TBD	3Q 2018	Construction	Federal
Capital Construction Department	Construction	New IFB for Dearborn Homes trash compactor and lift improvements.	TBD	TBD	3Q 2018	Laborers	Federal
Capital Construction Department	Construction	New IFB for the renovation of Lincoln Perry Apts.	TBD	TBD	3Q 2018	Construction	Federal
Capital Construction Department	Construction	New IFB for the renovation of the Altgeld Gardens Gautreaux Childcare Center renovation.	TBD	TBD	3Q 2018	Construction	Federal
General Services	Professional Service	High Volume printing/business cards	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Services	Federal
HCV	Professional Service	Authorization to execute new contract for HCV Call Center Administration	\$10,001 - \$50,000	60	2Q 2018	Services	Federal
HCV	Professional Service	Authorization to execute new contract for HCV Administration	\$100,001 - \$250,000	60	2Q 2018	Services	Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
HCV	Professional Service	Authorization to execute new contract for Inspections & Inspections Call Center Administration	\$30,506,298	60	2Q 2018	Services	Federal
Information Technology Services Dept.	Information & Technology	Disaster Recovery	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	36	2Q 2018	Professional Consulting Services	Federal
Information Technology Services Dept.	Information & Technology	Enterprise Document Management	\$6,700,000	36	2Q 2018	Professional Consulting Services	Federal
Information Technology Services Dept.	Information & Technology	Info Security Policy	TBD	12	2Q 2018	Professional Consulting Services	Federal
Office of General Counsel	Professional Service	Under the Ethics Policy encourages a 3rd party to provide service as an Ethics Officer	\$100,001 - \$250,000	12	2Q 2018	Professional Consulting Services	Federal
Office of General Counsel	Professional Service	Court Transcript, Audit Tape Writing for Litigation/HCV/Complian ce	\$10,001 - \$50,000	48	TBD	Professional Consulting Services	Federal
Office of Inspector General	Professional Service	Investigative consulting services	\$100,001 - \$250,000	TBD	4Q 2018	Professional Consulting Services	Federal
Property Office	Work Service	implementation of solar arrays and alternative energy systems at CHA properties	\$25,000,000	60	2Q 2018	Services	Federal
Property Office	Work Service	Plant Operations	\$3,516,000	TBD	2Q 2018	Services	Federal
Property Office	Work Service	Property Management Services	\$24,000,000	36	3Q 2018	Services	Federal
Property Office	Work Service	PPM Cellphone Services	\$325,000	TBD	3Q 2018	Services	Federal
Property Office	Work Service	Vehicle Maintenance	\$370,000	TBD	3Q 2018	Services	Federal
Property Office	Work Service	PPM Answering Services	\$420,000	TBD	3Q 2018	Services	Federal
Property Office	Work Service	PPM Uniform Rental	\$700,000	TBD	3Q 2018	Services	Federal
Property Office	Work Service	Modernization projects	\$27,800,000	TBD	TBD	Services	Federal
Property Office	Work Service	Vehicle Fleet Management	TBD	24	TBD	Services	Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Property Office	Work Service	Mid-High Rise Building Window Washing	TBD	24	TBD	Services	Federal
Property Office	Work Service	PH High-Rise Buildings	TBD	TBD	TBD	Services	Federal
Property Office	Work Service	Fixed Assets	TBD	TBD	TBD	Services	Federal
Property Office	Work Service	Pest Control Services PH Locations	TBD	TBD	TBD	Services	Federal
Property Office	Work Service	Siemens	TBD	TBD	TBD	Services	Federal
Resident Services	Professional Service	Moving Services for CHA Residents. Set-aside procurement. Submitted to e-procure 7/14/2017; released 11/20/17; to be completed in 2018.	TBD	60	2Q 2018	Services	Federal
Resident Services	Professional Service	Procuring firms to provide services in CHA designated senior buildings, organized within 3 regions (North, South, Central). Submitted to e-procure 10/27/17; released 11/20/17; to be completed in 2018	TBD	60	2Q 2018	Services	Federal
Resident Services	Professional Service	Housekeeping and Education Services	TBD	60	2Q 2018	Services	Federal
Resident Services	Professional Service	Youth Employment Program in Partnership with DFSS	TBD	12	2Q 2018	Services	Federal
Resident Services	Professional Service	Food for LAC Fun Days/Back to School Events	\$10,001 - \$50,000	12	3Q 2018	Services	Federal
Resident Services	Professional Service	Grocery Tote Bags for Operation Warm and Senior Gala Luncheon	\$10,001 - \$50,000	Less than a year	3Q 2018	Services	Federal
Resident Services	Professional Service	Food for Senior Music Fests	Under \$10,000	Less than a year	3Q 2018	Services	Federal
Resident Services	Professional Service	Charter bus services for Senior Gala Luncheon	\$10,001 - \$50,000	Less than a year	4Q 2018	Services	Federal
Resident Services	Professional Service	Giveaways for participants of the Senior Holiday Luncheon	\$10,001 - \$50,000	Less than a year	4Q 2018	Services	Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Resident Services	Professional Service	Payroll Services for CHA youth programs. Procurement to be initiated in 2018 for 2019 services	\$50,001 - \$100,000	\$60	4Q 2018	Services	Federal
Resident Services	Professional Service	Year-round voucher program and enhanced youth services for CHA Youth	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	12	4Q 2018	Services	Federal
Resident Services	Professional Service	FamilyWorks. 1 option year remaining, however Resident Services intends to release a new RFP in 2018 for 2019 services.	TBD	60	4Q 2018	Services	Federal
Resident Services	Professional Service	Various Housing Youth & Senior	TBD	\$60	4Q 2018	Services	Federal
Resident Services	Professional Service	Mobility Counseling Services. Procurement to be initiated in 2018 for 2019 services.	TBD	60	4Q 2018	Services	Federal
Risk Management	Professional Service	Collection of COPE Data for 100 locations	\$10,001 - \$50,000	Less than a year	TBD	Services	Federal
Risk Management	Professional Service	Employee Benefits Brokerage and Consulting Services RFP	\$450,000	60	TBD	Services	Federal
Risk Management	Professional Service	Inspections of CHA developments in support of PMIP program	\$50,001 - \$100,000	24	TBD	Services	Federal
Risk Management	Professional Service	Inspections of CHA developments in support of PMIP program	\$80,000	24	TBD	Services	Federal

CHICAGO PARK DISTRICT Contracting Opportunities

Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Terms (months)	Anticipated Ad Date	M/WBE Subcontracting	Funding Source
Commodities	Aquatic Supplies	\$50,001 - \$100,000	24	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Commodities	Safety Supplies: Supply and Deliver	\$50,001 - \$100,000	12	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Commodities	Gymnastics Mats: Supply and Deliver	\$50,001 - \$100,000	12	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Commodities	Supply and Delivery of Safety Supplies	\$50,001 - \$100,000	12	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Commodities	Engineered Wood Fiber Playground Safety Surfacing Mat.	\$250,000>	12	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Commodities	Landscape Equipment: Supply & Delivery	\$250,000>	12	3Q 2018	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Construction	Artificial Turf Field Repairs	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	Open Solicitation	Small Repair and Construction Jobs	Non-Federal
Construction	Rapid Response Services	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	Open Solicitation	Construction	Non-Federal
Construction	General Contractors Pool	\$250,000>	36	Open Solicitation	Construction	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Women's, Bartelme, and Future Parks: Landscape Maint.	\$100,001 - \$250,000	24	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Professional Services	District Wide and ADA Bus Transportation Services	\$100,001 - \$250,000	12	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Healthy Snack Vending Machine Services	\$50,001 - \$100,000	24	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Summer Day Camp Bus Transportation Services	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	Open Solicitation	Transportation	Non-Federal

Chicago Public Schools

CHICAGO PUBLIC SCHOOLS Contracting Opportunities

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Sub Opportunities	Funding Source
Access and Enrollment	Information & Technology	Online Common Application for GoCPS	TBD	12	TBD	Information Technology Programming/I ntegration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed
College and Career Success	Professional Services	CTE Construction Work-Based Learning Support	\$10,001 - \$50,000	12	TBD	Professional Consulting Services	Mixed
College and Career Success	Professional Services	CTE Entrepreneurship Consulting Services	\$10,001 - \$50,000	12	TBD	Professional Consulting Services	Mixed
College and Career Success	Professional Services	CTE Health Science Certification Vendor Pool	\$100,001 - \$250,000	12	TBD	Professional Services	Mixed
College and Career Success	Professional Services	Hearing Officers For Expulsion, Truancy, Tuition Residency, and Board Rule 6-28, 6-29, And 6-30 Hearings	\$50,001 - \$100,000	24	TBD	Professional Services	Mixed
College and Career Success	Professional Services	Sustainable Community Schools	Over \$20,000,000	48	TBD	Professional Services	TBD
Diverse Learner Support Services (ODLSS)	Professional Services	Interpreter Services	\$100,001 - \$250,000	12	TBD	Professional Services	Non-Federal
Diverse Learner Support Services (ODLSS)	Commodities	Medical Related Equipment and Supplies	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	TBD	Parts	Mixed
Diverse Learner Support Services (ODLSS)	Professional Services	Augmentative/Altern ative Communication Method Teacher Training	\$50,001 - \$100,000	12	TBD	Professional Services	Non-Federal
Diverse Learner Support Services (ODLSS)	Professional Services	Literacy Instructional Professional Development	\$50,001 - \$100,000	12	TBD	Professional Services	Non-Federal
Diverse Learner Support Services (ODLSS)	Commodities	Specialized Education Equipment and Accessories	\$50,001 - \$100,000	36	TBD	Parts	Mixed

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Sub Opportunities	Funding Source
Facilities	Work Services	Environmental Testing and Water Quality Testing Services	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	36	TBD	Structural Engineering Reviews, Material Inspection, Resident Engineer and Inspector Services	Mixed
Facilities	Work Services	Cleanliness Audit Services (APPA)	\$100,001 - \$250,000	12	TBD	TBD	Mixed
Facilities	Work Services	Emergency Facility Restoration Services	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	36	TBD	Emergency Small Repair and Construction Jobs	Mixed
Facilities	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Moving Services	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	36	TBD	Transportation	Mixed
Facilities	Work Services	Environmental Contracting Services	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	36	TBD	Structural Engineering Reviews, Material Inspection, Resident Engineer and Inspector Services	Mixed
Facilities	Commodities	Early Childhood Furniture	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	24	TBD	Parts, Labor and Transportation	Mixed
Facilities	Professional Services	Renewable Energy Credit	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	36	TBD	TBD	Mixed
Facilities	Work Services	Architectural, MEP/FP Engineering, Civil, Structural and Landscaping Design Services	Over \$20,000,000	36	TBD	Structural Engineering Reviews, Material Inspection, Resident Engineer and Inspector Services	Mixed
Facilities	Commodities	Electricity Supply	Over \$20,000,000	24	TBD	TBD	Mixed
Facilities	Commodities	Natural Gas Supply	Over \$20,000,000	24	TBD	TBD	Mixed
Facilities	Work Services	Parking Lot	TBD	36	TBD	TBD	TBD
Facilities	Professional Services	Real Estate Brokerage Services	TBD	36	TBD	Professional Services	TBD
Family Community Engagement	Professional Services	Safe Haven Sites and Services	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	24	TBD	Professional Services	Mixed

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Sub Opportunities	Funding Source
Finance	Professional Services	Medicaid Services Claims Processing	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	36	TBD	Professional Services	Mixed
Finance	Information & Technology	Grants Management Software	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	TBD	Information Technology Programming/I ntegration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed
Finance	Information & Technology	Automation of Accounts Receivables	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	TBD	Information Technology Programming/I ntegration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	TBD
Finance	Professional Services	Accounts Payable Payment Review	TBD	12	TBD	Professional Consulting Services	Mixed
Information & Technology Services	Information & Technology	Enterprise Service Delivery Tool Implementation	\$100,001 - \$250,000	12	TBD	Information Technology Programming/I ntegration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	TBD
Information & Technology Services	Information & Technology	Oracle Consultant Vendor Pool	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	36	TBD	Information Technology Programming/I ntegration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed
Innovation and Incubation	Professional Services	Alternative Learning Opportunities (ALOP) High School Program	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	36	TBD	Professional Services	TBD
Innovation and Incubation	Professional Services	New School Request for Proposal Process	\$50,001 - \$100,000	12	TBD	Professional Services	TBD
Innovation and Incubation	Professional Services	School Site Visits	\$50,001 - \$100,000	12	TBD	Professional Services	TBD
Internal Audit	Professional Services	Internal Audit Services	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	12	TBD	Professional Services	Mixed
Law	Information & Technology	Case Management Tool	\$50,001 - \$100,000	12	TBD	Information Technology Programming/I ntegration,	Mixed

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Sub Opportunities	Funding Source
						Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	
Nutrition Support Services	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Mobile Food Truck for Student Meals	\$100,001 - \$250,000	12	TBD	Vehicles	Mixed
Nutrition Support Services	Professional Services	Food Service Management	Over \$20,000,000	12	TBD	Management, Consulting, Repairs, and Parts Supplier	Mixed
Office of Language & Cultural Education	Professional Services	Bilingual Parent Training	\$10,001 - \$50,000	12	TBD	Professional Services	Mixed
Procurement	Commodities	Inflatables and Event Supply Rentals	TBD	24	TBD	Parts, Delivery, Maintenance, Installation	Mixed
Procurement	Commodities	Student Incentives	TBD	12	TBD	Parts	Mixed
Safety and Security	Commodities	Metal Detectors	\$50,001 - \$100,000	24	TBD	Parts, Delivery, Maintenance, Installation	Mixed
Safety and Security	Commodities	X-Ray Machines	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	24	TBD	Parts, Delivery, Maintenance, Installation	Mixed
Safety and Security	Professional Services	Safe Passage Program	Over \$20,000,000	36	TBD	Professional Services	Mixed
Talent Office	Professional Services	Dental Insurance	\$10,000,001 - \$20,000,000	36	TBD	Professional Services	TBD
Talent Office	Information & Technology	Substitute Deployment and Management System	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	TBD	Information Technology Programming/I ntegration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed
Talent Office	Professional Services	Vision Insurance	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	36	TBD	Professional Services	TBD
Talent Office	Professional Services	Executive Search Firm Services	\$50,001 - \$100,000	12	TBD	Professional Consulting Services	TBD
Teaching and Learning	Commodities	Classroom Educational Supplies	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	12	TBD	Parts	Mixed
Teaching and Learning	Professional Services	Parent Training Consultant Services	\$50,001 - \$100,000	12	TBD	Professional Services	Mixed

Chicago Transit Authority

CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY Contracting Opportunities

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Sub Opportunities	Funding Source
Bus Maintenance	Work Services	Repair (Parts and Labor) of Stertil-Koni, Stertil-ALM, Challenger, and MAHA Mobile Bus Lifts as Required	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	2Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Bus Transit OPS	Commodities	Defective Bus Form	\$50,001 - \$100,000	36	2Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Bus Transit OPS	Work Services	Extermination Services for CTA Buses as Required	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Communicatio ns and Marketing	Commodities	Sign Making Supplies	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	3Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Customer Information	Commodities	Provide Printing of Promotional Materials As Required. May Award to Multiple Vendors	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	2Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Customer Information	Commodities	Fiberglass Embedment Graphic Signs for Rail Stations as Required	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Engineering	Work Services	Digital Printing Services to be Released as Required	\$50,001 - \$100,000	36	1Q 2019	TBD	Federal
Engineering	Professional Services	General Engineering Consultant Services as Required. Task Order Based. May be Awarded to Multiple Vendors	Over \$20,000,001	60	1Q 2019	TBD	TBD
Engineering	Work Services	Marker Tagging and Testing of Track Geometry, Strength, and Profile with Operating Personnel	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	72	2Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Facilities Maintenance	Work Services	Provide Waste/Refuse Removal Services at Various CTA Locations in the Chicagoland Area	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	36	2Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Facilities Maintenance	Commodities	Gas and Oil Control Parts for Various Boilers and Unit Heaters as Required	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	3Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Facilities Maintenance	Work Services	Provide Inspection, Repair, Maintenance Services for American Disability Act (ADA) Doors at Various CTA Locations as Required	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Sub Opportunities	Funding Source
Facilities Maintenance	Commodities	Furnish and Deliver Ductless Split System Air Conditioners as Required	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Facilities Maintenance	Work Services	Provide All Labor, Materials, Tools, Equipment, and Insurance Required to Perform Semi-Annual Maintenance and OSHA Inspections on Assorted Cranes Located at Various CTA Locations	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Facilities Maintenance	Commodities	Provide All Labor, Material, Tools, Equipment, and Insurance Required to Perform Semi-Annual Maintenance and OSHA Inspections on Assorted Cranes Located at Various CTA Locations	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Facilities Maintenance	Work Services	Provide Labor, Supervision, Materials, and Power Equipment Necessary for the Cleaning of Sewers, Catch Basins, Oil Separators, and Degreasing Sludge Pits at CTA's Properties	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Facilities Maintenance	Work Services	Provide Repair Parts and Services to Various Brands of Hot Water High Pressure Washer Equipment as Required	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Facilities Maintenance	Commodities	Furnish and Deliver Stanley Security Solutions Security Products	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Facilities Maintenance	Commodities	Various Plumbing Supplies	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Facilities Maintenance	Work Services	Furnish and Install Office Furniture Components and Parts	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Facilities Maintenance	Commodities	Furnish and Deliver Replacement Parts for Bell and Cossett Pumps	\$50,001 - \$100,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Facilities Maintenance	Commodities	Furnish and Deliver Corbin Russwin Security Lock Products and Replacement Parts	\$50,001 - \$100,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Sub Opportunities	Funding Source
Finance	Professional Services	Professional Consulting Services for Actuarial Valuation of CTA's Injuries and Damage Reserve Liability	\$50,001 - \$100,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Human Resources	Professional Services	Provide a Self-Funded Prescription Drug Pharmacy Network and Prescription Drug Mail Order Program Services for CTA Employees	Over \$20,000,001	36	2Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Human Resources	Professional Services	To Perform Drug and Alcohol Spectrum Specimen Collection and Clinical Toxicology Services	\$3,000,001 - \$5,000,000	36	3Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Infrastructure	Professional Services	Construction Manager/Owner's Representative for Red Purple Modernization	Over \$20,000,001	TBD	2Q 2018	TBD	Mixed
Infrastructure	Work Services	Furnish All Labor, Material, Tools, Equipment, and Insurance to Test, Inspect, Repair, and Maintain CTA's Clean Agent Fire Prevention Systems at Various Locations	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	36	2Q 2019	TBD	Non-Federal
Infrastructure	Design/Build	Logan Square and Belmont Station Repairs	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	One Time	4Q 2018	TBD	TBD
Law	Professional Services	Temporary Staffing Services for the CTA Law Department	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	2Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Power and Way	Work Services	Provide Labor, Materials, Tools, and Equipment to Refurbish Alstom SG and SH Electric Switch Machines	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	1Q 2019	TBD	Non-Federal
Power and Way	Commodities	Railroad Ties	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	36	1Q 2019	TBD	Non-Federal
Power and Way	Commodities	Parts Manufactured Exclusively by Twinco Manufacturing Company	\$50,001 - \$100,000	36	1Q 2019	TBD	Non-Federal
Power and Way	Commodities	New Assemblies, Components & Repair Parts as Required to Maintain Existing Interlock Equipment as Manufactured Exclusively by Ansaldo STS USA Inc.	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	36	1Q 2019	TBD	Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Sub Opportunities	Funding Source
Power and Way	Work Services	Ultrasonic Running Rail Testing Service	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Power and Way	Commodities	Substation and Subway Stationary Batteries	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	2Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Power and Way	Commodities	Various Types of Welding Gases	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	2Q 2019	TBD	Non-Federal
Power and Way	Commodities	Various Electrical Supplies	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	36	2Q 2019	TBD	Non-Federal
Power and Way	Work Services	Chemical Treatment of Rapid Transit Ballasted Track Right- of-Way as Required.	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	3Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Power and Way	Commodities	Maintenance Parts and Assemblies for Existing Track and Interlocking Equipment Manufactured Exclusively by Alstom Signaling Inc.	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	36	3Q 2018	TBD	Federal
Power and Way	Work Services	Provide Labor, Supervision, Materials, and Power Equipment Necessary for the Cleaning of Sewers, Catch Basins, and Drains of CTA's Subway Vent Shaft, Louvers, and Emergency Subway Exits	\$2,000,001 - \$3,000,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Federal
Power and Way	Commodities	Furnish and Deliver Rail Bound Manganese (RBM) Frogs and Switch Points	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Federal
Power and Way	Commodities	Emergency Diesel Powered Truck	\$250,001 - \$500,000	One Time	TBD	TBD	Non-Federal
Rail Transit Ops	Work Services	Provide Rapid Transit Car Insect Extermination and Control Services	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	1Q 2019	TBD	Non-Federal
Rail Transit Ops	Work Services	Cleaning and Repair Service for Rail Car Pre-Filters	\$100,001 - \$250,000	24	3Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Rail Transit Ops	Work Services	Repair of Wegmann/Duewag Truck Frames Used on CTA's 2600 and 3200 Series Rail Cars	\$50,001 - \$100,000	36	3Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Rail Transit Ops	Work Services	Service and Recondition of 1.5 and 2.5 Gallon Fire Extinguishers	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Sub Opportunities	Funding Source
Rail Transit Ops	Commodities	New and Rebuilt Hydraulic Cylinders	\$50,001 - \$100,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Rail Transit Ops	Work Services	Janitorial Services for the Skokie Shop Facilities as Required	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Revenue and Fare Systems	Work Services	Static and Digital Advertising Services in and Upon Specific Properties of the CTA	TBD	60	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Safety	Professional Services	Professional Asbestos and Lead Consulting Services	\$50,001 - \$100,000	36	2Q 2018	TBD	Federal
Safety	Work Services	Furnish Labor, Materials, Tools, Equipment, and Related Items Necessary to Remove and Legally Dispose of Asbestos Containing Materials from Various CTA Locations Within the Chicago Metropolitan Area	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	3Q 2018	TBD	Federal
Safety	Work Services	Inspection, Maintenance, Testing, Recharging and Repairing of Carbon Dioxide and Dry Chemical Fire Extinguishers and Accessories System Wide as Required	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Supply Chain	Commodities	Various Padlocks and Associated Parts	\$50,001 - \$100,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Technology	Information Technology	VMware Server Virtualization Software Licenses and Support	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	1Q 2019	TBD	Non-Federal
Technology	Work Services	Maintenance, Service, and Consumable Supplies for Two High Volume Xerox Laser Printers	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	2Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Technology	Information Technology	Provide 4000 Websense Web Monitoring, Software Licenses to Include Updates, Maintenance, and Support for CTA Internet Access	\$50,001 - \$100,000	12	2Q 2018	TBD	TBD
Technology	Information Technology	Text Messaging Services for CTA's Bus Tracker Texting System	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	36	2Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Technology	Information Technology	Hosted Risk Management Information System	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	36	3Q 2018	TBD	TBD

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Sub Opportunities	Funding Source
Technology	Commodities	Furnish and Deliver Up to 1500 New Hand Held Programmable Communication Transceivers and Accessories	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	3Q 2018	TBD	TBD
Technology	Work Services	Provide Hardware and Software Maintenance and Support of the NETAPP Storage Systems	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Transit OPS All	Commodities	Furnish and Deliver Bus and Train Washer Brush Sets and Adapters	\$100,001 - \$250,000	36	1Q 2019	TBD	Non-Federal
Transit OPS All	Professional Services	Develop Detailed Mechanical Electrical Drawings Through Reverse Engineering for Various Rail and Bus Parts	\$50,001 - \$100,000	36	4Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal
Treasury	Work Services	Furnish Armored Car Delivery Service with Armed Guards	\$1,000,001 - \$2,000,000	60	2Q 2018	TBD	Non-Federal

Public Building Commission

PUBLIC BUILDING COMMISSION Contracting Opportunities

Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontracting Opportunities
Construction	Various Park District Projects	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	All Basic Construction Trades
Construction	Job Order Contracting	\$5,000,001 - \$10,000,000	TBD	3Q 2018	All Basic Construction Trades
Professional Services	Comprehensive Digital Documentation Reproduction Services	\$50,001 - \$100,000	TBD	3Q 2018	Professional Services
Small Orders	Construction Signage	\$10,001 - \$50,000	TBD	3Q 2018	Professional Services

METROPOLITAN PIER AND EXPOSITION AUTHORITY Contracting Opportunities

Agency	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontracting Opportunities
McCormick Place SMG	Materials & Supplies	Small Wares (Plastic Forks, Spoons, Cups, Etc.)	TBD	36	2Q 2018	Supplies
McCormick Place SMG	Materials & Supplies	Meeting Room Furniture	TBD	36	2Q 2018	Supplies
McCormick Place SMG	Other Services	Furniture Rental	TBD	36	2Q 2018	Supplies
McCormick Place SMG	Other Services	Ambulance Services	TBD	36	2Q 2018	Service
McCormick Place SMG	Materials & Supplies	Wristbands	TBD	36	2Q 2018	Supplies
McCormick Place SMG	Other Services	Housekeeping & Grounds Cleaning Services	TBD	36	2Q 2018	Supplies, Service
MPEA	Commodities	Veterinary Supplies Vaccines & Laboratories	\$250,001 - \$500,000	36	2Q 2018	Delivery, Supplies, Installation
MPEA	Construction	East Building Plaza Traffic Coating	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	Service
MPEA	Construction	North Building Chilled Water Piping Replacement	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	Service
MPEA	Construction	Interconnect BAS with ABC and Corporate and Upgrade Corporate BAS	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	Service
MPEA	Construction	Re-Keying Project	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	Service, Supplies
MPEA	Construction	Repave Energy Center Parking Lot	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	Service
MPEA	Construction	Hyatt Storefront Entrances Construction	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	Service, Supplies
MPEA	Work Services	Grease Trap Cleaning	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	Service
MPEA	Work Services	Fire Extinguisher Inspection	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	Service
MPEA	Construction	Lakeside Center Dry Sprinkler System	TBD	TBD	3Q 2018	Service
MPEA	Professional Services	Bond Counsel	TBD	TBD	3Q 2018	Service
MPEA	Construction	North Building Fire Alarm	TBD	TBD	4Q 2018	Service

44

COOK COUNTY Contracting Opportunities

Department	Project Description	Estimated Value	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontracting Opportunities
Animal Control Department	After Hours Answering Service	<\$25,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Animal Control Department	Rabies Certificate Booklets	<\$25,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Capital Planning	Building Renovation; Medical Examiner	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Capital Planning	Countywide Roof Replacements	>\$5,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Capital Planning	Building Renovation; Recorder Of Deeds	>\$5,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Capital Planning	Ccb Main Holding Area Ada Improvements	>\$5,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Capital Planning	Division I & IA Demolition	>\$5,000,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Capital Planning	JTDC East Elevator Modernization	>\$5,000,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Capital Planning	County Building 5th Floor ADA Compliance Renovation; MEPFP, Flooring, Painting, Carpentry	>\$5,000,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Chief Information Officer	Enterprise Sharepoint	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	Professional Services, Project Management
Chief Information Officer	Training	\$25,001 - \$100,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Clerk of the Circuit Court	Battery Packs for Pallet Jacks	<\$25,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Clerk of the Circuit Court	Canon Fileprint 470	<\$25,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Clerk of the Circuit Court	Wearing Apperal	<\$25,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Comptroller	Spreadsheet Server/Software Maintenance	<\$25,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Comptroller	E-Payables System	<\$25,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Comptroller	Auditing Services - Comprehensive Annual Financial Report	>\$5,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
County Clerk	Setup of Early Voting E-Pollbook Laptops	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	Technology Support
County Clerk	Moving of Election Equipment	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD

Department	Project Description	Estimated Value	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontracting Opportunities
Environmental Control	Phase I And II Brownfield Sites	\$25,001 - \$100,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Facilities Management	Chiller Maintenance - Outlying	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Facilities Management	Pest Control	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Facilities Management	Toliet Paper & Paper Towels	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	supplier
Facilities Management	Mainteneance Of Security Systems	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Facilities Management	Lamps, Fixtures and Whips	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Facilities Management	Air Certification Program	\$25,001 - \$100,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Facilities Management	V-Belt	\$25,001 - \$100,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Facilities Management	Fire Pump Testing	\$25,001 - \$100,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Facilities Management	Grease Trap Cleaning	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Facilities Management	Water Treatment Chemicals	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Facilities Management	Repair & Maintenance of Emergency Generator	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Facilities Management	Trash Liners	\$25,001 - \$100,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Facilities Management	Flags	\$25,001 - \$100,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Facilities Management	Diesel Fuel	\$25,001 - \$100,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Facilities Management	Parking Spaces	<\$25,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Facilities Management	Chiller Maintenance - DOC	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	FY17 4th Quarter (Sep-Nov)	TBD
Facilities Management	Fire Alarm Testing - DOC	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 4th Quarter (Sep-Nov)	TBD
Facilities Management	Motor, Pumps Air Compressors	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 4th Quarter (Sep-Nov)	TBD
Facilities Management	Fire Alarm Testing - Outlying	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 4th Quarter (Sep-Nov)	TBD
Facilities Management	Rock Salt and Deicing	\$25,001 - \$100,000	FY17 4th Quarter (Sep-Nov)	TBD
Facilities Management	Leibert Units	\$25,001 - \$100,000	FY17 4th Quarter (Sep-Nov)	TBD

Department	Project Description	Estimated Value	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontracting Opportunities
Geographic Information System	Planimetrics	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Geographic Information System	Gis Application Development	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Human Resources	Occupational Health and Laboratory Services	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Juvenile Probation	Electronic Monitoring	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	Professional Services
Juvenile Probation	Shelter Care	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	Professional Services
Juvenile Probation	Learning Management System	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	Professional Services
Juvenile Temporary Detention Center	Bread And Pastry Goods	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Juvenile Temporary Detention Center	Staffing Consultant	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Juvenile Temporary Detention Center	Sanitary Disposal	<\$25,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Juvenile Temporary Detention Center	Mental Health Services	>\$5,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Office of the Chief Judge	Online Legal Research Services	<\$25,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Office of the Chief Judge	Calendar Journals (Red)	<\$25,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Office of the Chief Judge	Online Parenting Education	>\$5,000,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Office of the Sheriff	Mobile Hotspot	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Office of the Sheriff	Social Services Website	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Office of the Sheriff	End User Computing/Infrastrucrue Operations	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Office of the Sheriff	In-Car-Video System	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Public Defender	Program to Replace Services from the SAFT Organization	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Public Defender	Program to Replace Services from the Thresholds Organization	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	TBD
Public Guardian	4 Door Sedan Vehicle	<\$25,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Recorder of Deeds	Purchase Of Bulk Scanners And Software W/ Warranty	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Revenue	Printing - Gambling Decals	<\$25,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	Printing

Department	Project Description	Estimated Value	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontracting Opportunities
Revenue	Drivers License Plate Tags	<\$25,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	Printing
Transportation & Highways	Pavement Preservation & Rehab Program North	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	General Contracting, Pavement, Concrete
Transportation & Highways	Bituminous Materials - Hot Patch - South Area 1	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Transportation & Highways	Bituminous Materials - Hot Patch - South Area 2	\$100,001 - \$500,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Transportation & Highways	Waste Removal Services	\$25,001 - \$100,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	TBD
Transportation & Highways	Sign Panel Assembly	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	Roadway Maintenance
Transportation & Highways	Pavement Preservation & Rehab Program South	>\$5,000,000	FY17 2nd Quarter (Mar-May)	General Contracting, Pavement, Concrete
Transportation & Highways	Electrical and Mechanical Item Maintenace (EMIM)	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	Professional Engineering
Transportation & Highways	Vollmer Rd - Kedzie Ave to Western Ave Phase II Study	\$1,000,001 - \$5,000,000	FY17 3rd Quarter (Jun-Aug)	Professional Engineering
Transportation & Highways	Sign Panel Assembly and Maintenance	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	FY17 4th Quarter (Sep-Nov)	Maintenance Engineering
Transportation & Highways	Signing Retro-Reflectivity Replacement Services	\$500,001 - \$1,000,000	FY17 4th Quarter (Sep-Nov)	Professional Engineering
Transportation & Highways	Touhy Ave Elmhurst Rd. to Mt. Prospect Rd.	>\$5,000,000	FY17 4th Quarter (Sep-Nov)	General Contracting, Concrete, Structural

Forest Preserves of Cook County

FOREST PRESERVES OF COOK COUNTY Contracting Opportunities

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Conservation and Experiential Programming	Commodities	Weighing Scale (Medium)	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Conservation and Experiential Programming	Commodities	Weighing Scale (Large)	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Commodities	55 Gallon Steel Drums	\$10,001 - \$50,000	12 months	2Q 2018	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Construction	District-wide Fencing Repair Services	\$10,001 - \$50,000	12 months	2Q 2018	Delivery, Parts and Labor	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Four (4) Mowing Tractors	\$100,001 to \$250,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Large ALTEC with Chip Box	\$100,001 to \$250,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	SEPPI Mower and Tractor	\$100,001 to \$250,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Six (6) 350 Utility Trucks with Box	\$100,001 to \$250,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Prentice Loader	\$100,001 to \$250,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Commodities	Stone and Granular Materials	\$100,001 to \$250,000	60 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Front End Loader	\$50,001 to \$100,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Four (4) Pick-up Trucks	\$50,001 to \$100,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Three (3) 4x4 F150 Extended Pick-up trucks	\$50,001 to \$100,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Two (2) SUV Trucks	\$50,001 to \$100,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Facilities & Fleet	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Three (3) Fire Pumpers	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Commodities	DEA-Approved Drug Safe	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Commodities	Portable Dishwasher to Sanitize Instruments	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Commodities	Weighing Scale (small)	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Commodities	GPS Tracking Collars and Location Fees	Under \$10,000	TBD	TBD	Delivery	Non- Federal
Facilities & Fleet	Commodities	Chemistry Control Supplies	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Law Enforcement	Professional Services	Testing	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	TBD	N/A	Non- Federal
Law Enforcement	Professional Services	Annual Membership	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	TBD	N/A	Non- Federal
Law Enforcement	Commodities	Misc. Supplies & Equipment	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Law Enforcement	Commodities	Uniforms	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Law Enforcement	Professional Services	Training	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	TBD	N/A	Non- Federal
Law Enforcement	Commodities	Office Supplies	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Law Enforcement	Commodities	Supplies & Equip	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Law Enforcement	Commodities	Equipment	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Law Enforcement	Professional Services	Association Fees	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	N/A	Non- Federal
Law Enforcement	Professional Services	Veterinary Supplies Vaccines & Laboratories	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	N/A	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Law Enforcement	Professional Services	Printing	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Law Enforcement	Commodities	Postage	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Law Enforcement	Commodities	Equipment	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Permits, Rentals and Concessions	Professional Services	Sponsorship Consultant	\$50K - \$100K	36 Months	2Q 2018	N/A	Non Federal
Permits, Rentals and Concessions	Professional Services	Permit Reservation System	Under \$300,000	60 Months	2Q 2018	N/A	Non federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Custom Fish Stocking Trailer	\$10,001 - \$50,000	12 months	2Q 2018	Delivery, Parts and Labor	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Fish Hatchery Supplies and Equipment	\$10,001 - \$50,000	12 months	2Q 2018	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Construction	Swallow Cliff Stairs Masonry Repair	\$10,001 - \$50,000	12 months	2Q 2018	Cement Masons, Laborers	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Construction	Water Well Sealing 3 FPD Houses	\$10,001 - \$50,000	12 months	2Q 2018	Plumbers, Equipment Operators, Laborers	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Granular Materials	\$10,001 - \$50,000	12 months	2Q 2018	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Bird food	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	2Q 2018	N/A	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Professional Services	Habitat Enhancement	TBD	60 months	2Q 2018	Professional Services	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Professional Services	Climbing wall and Zip Line w/ Operators	Under \$10,000	12 months	2Q 2018	No Stated Goals	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Training & Environmental Education	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Wildlife Supplies	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Other Materials, Office Supplies	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Resource Management	Commodities	Trail Amenities, Signage, Posts	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Training & Environmental Education Fees	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Wildlife Supplies	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Other Materials, Office Supplies	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Trail Amenities, Signage, Posts	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Equipment Purchases and Repairs	\$50,001 to \$100,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Equipment Purchases and Repairs	\$50,001 to \$100,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Fisheries Supplies	Under \$10,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Ecology Supplies	Under \$10,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Trail Management Supplies	Under \$10,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Printed Materials, Promotional Supplies	Under \$10,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Internship and Conservation-based Educational Supplies	Under \$10,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Chemical Supplies, Pesticide	Under \$10,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Transportation and Travel, Toll Charges	Under \$10,000	12 months	Multiple	Transportation	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Fisheries Supplies	Under \$10,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Ecology Supplies	Under \$10,000	12 months	Multiple	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Resource Management	Commodities	Transportation and Travel, Toll Charges	Under \$10,000	12 months	Multiple	Transportation	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Promega DNA Analysis System	\$10,001 to \$50,000	36 Months	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Ultralow Freezer Monitoring System, Genesis II Lab Monitoring System	\$10,001 to \$50,000	36 Months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Rapid Electric Charging Stations	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Windows Central Garage	\$10,001 to \$50,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Promega DNA Analysis System	\$10,001 to \$50,000	36 Months	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Three (3) 550 Small Dump Trucks	\$100,001 to \$250,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Stone and Granular Materials	\$100,001 to \$250,000	60 Days	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Three (3) 550 Small Dump Trucks	\$100,001 to \$250,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Four (4) Mowing Tractors	\$100,001 to \$250,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Large ALTEC with Chip Box	\$100,001 to \$250,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	SEPPI Mower and Tractor	\$100,001 to \$250,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Six (6) 350 Utility Trucks with Box	\$100,001 to \$250,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Prentice Loader	\$100,001 to \$250,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Two (2) Small ALTEC w/ 4WD and Hitch	\$50,001 to \$100,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Chain-link Fencing Project	\$50,001 to \$100,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal

Department	Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontractor Opportunities	Funding Source
Resource Management	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Two (2) Small ALTEC w/ 4WD and Hitch	\$50,001 to \$100,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Six (6) Dump Trucks	\$500,001 to \$1,000,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Six (6) Dump Trucks	\$500,001 to \$1,000,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Repair Services	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Trap Building Supplies	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Baiting Supplies	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Elk Grain Mix	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	GPS Tracking Collars and Location Fees	Under \$10,000	36 Months	TBD	Delivery	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Chemistry Control Supplies	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Northern Pike Stocking	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Vi-Vis Apparel	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Calcium Chloride Pellets 200 - 400 Bags (50lbs bags)	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Trap Building Supplies	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal
Resource Management	Commodities	Baiting Supplies	Under \$10,000	12 months	TBD	Delivery, Supplies	Non- Federal

State of Illinois

STATE OF ILLINOIS Contracting Opportunities

Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontracting Opportunities	Funding Source
Construction	Landscaping - IL 53 to Park Blvd	\$0 - \$5,000,000	35	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Construction	System wide Pavement Marking	\$0 - \$5,000,000	12	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	System wide Oasis Curb Repair (DeKalb and Belvidere)	\$0 - \$5,000,000	3	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Construction	LED Retrofit on I-90 MP 2.5 to 17.85	\$0 - \$5,000,000	9	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Construction	Landscaping - Lake St to York Rd	\$0 - \$5,000,000	35	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Construction	LED Retrofit MP 0.0 to 12.3	\$0 - \$5,000,000	5	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Construction	System wide Fencing and Site Improvements (I-294)	\$0 - \$5,000,000	7	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Construction	Roadway Rehabilitation and Widening Toll Plaza 35 MP 29.4 to 30.6	\$0 - \$5,000,000	6	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	Cross Road Bridge Rehabilitation MP 22.5 to 29.5	\$0 - \$5,000,000	6	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	LED Retrofit on I-88 MP 114.2 to 123.4	\$0 - \$5,000,000	8	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Construction	System wide Fencing and Site Improvements (I-90 site)	\$0 - \$5,000,000	6	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Construction	System wide Fencing and Site Improvements (I-355 and I-90 sites)	\$0 - \$5,000,000	6	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Construction	I-PASS Center at CA	\$0 - \$5,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	Landscaping - IL 53 to Park Blvd	\$0 - \$5,000,000	35	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Construction	Landscaping - Park Blvd to Wood Dale Road	\$0 - \$5,000,000	35	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Construction	System wide Fencing and Site Improvements (I-294 and I-94 sites)	\$0 - \$5,000,000	6	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal
Construction	Noise Abatement Wall Construction MP 44.9 to 46.1	\$0 - \$5,000,000	4	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	Landscaping Wood Dale Road to Supreme Dr.	\$0 - \$5,000,000	35	2Q 2018	TBD	Non- Federal

Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontracting Opportunities	Funding Source
Construction	SW ITS Preservation	\$0 - \$5,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	M-14 Annex B	\$0 - \$5,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	Orchard Road Ramp Reconstruction/Rehabilitation	\$0 - \$5,000,000	4	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	O'Hare Oasis Demo and Grading	\$0 - \$5,000,000	8	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	I-490/I-90 System Interchange - EB CD Road (Higgins Creek Bridge, Retaining Wall, Noise Wall)	\$0 - \$5,000,000	8	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	SW Ramp Advisory Signing / Plaza Signing Replacement	\$0 - \$5,000,000	8	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	Pavement and Bridge Preser. on I- 94; Lake Cook Rd to Half Day Rd	\$10,000,000 - \$25,000,000	5	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	Pavement and Str. Preser. and LED Retrofit Balmoral Rd to Lake Cook Rd	\$10,000,000 - \$25,000,000	4	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	Roadway Rehabilitation and Widening Toll Plaza 36 and 39 MP 19.01 to 20.0	\$10,000,000 to \$25,000,000	12	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	O'Hare Oasis to Balmoral Ave (Inside Lanes)	\$25,000,000 - \$50,000,000	7	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	Pavement and Str. Preser. and LED Retrofit IL 59 to Washington St	\$5,000,000 - \$10,000,000	3	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	Pavement and Str. Preser. and LED Retrofit Washington St to York Rd	\$5,000,000 - \$10,000,000	6	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	IL 390 from IL 83 to York Rd	\$50,000,000 - \$75,000,000	16	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	Roadway and Bridge Reconstruction MP 26.9-28.9 - Edens Spur	\$50,000,000 - \$75,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	West Terminal Interchange - Ramp Bridges	\$50,000,000 - \$75,000,000	23	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	IL-390 and IL-19 Interchange Construction	\$50,000,000 - \$75,000,000	27	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	I-490/I-90 System Interchange	TBD	13	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	I-490/I-90 System Interchange - WB CD Road	TBD	8	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Construction	I-294(Grand Ave to Wolf Rd) and I- 490 Ramp S2	TBD	29	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	System wide, Design Upon Request, Non-Roadway.	\$0 - \$2,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal

Contract Type	Project Description	Estimated Value	Estimated Term (Months)	Anticipated Ad Date	Subcontracting Opportunities	Funding Source
Professional Services	Reagan Memorial Tollway, Illinois Route 47 Interchange, M.P. 109.3.	\$0 - \$2,500,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	System wide, Construction Management Upon Request, Non- Roadway.	\$0 - \$2,500,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	System wide, Construction Management Upon Request.	\$0 - \$2,500,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	Reagan Memorial Tollway, Roadway and Bridge Rehabilitation, M.P. 117.8 (Aurora Toll Plaza) to M.P. 123.4 (IL 59).	\$0 - \$3,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	Reagan Memorial Tollway, Pavement and Structural Preservation and Rehabilitation, M.P. 113.3 (Illinois Route 56) to M.P. 117.8 (Aurora Toll Plaza)	\$0 - \$35,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	Tri-State Tollway, 95 th Street to Balmoral Avenue, Planning Studies Upon Request.	\$0 - \$5,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	System wide, Maintenance Facilities, Construction Management Services Upon Request.	\$0 - \$6,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	Tri-State Tollway, Stearns School Road Bridge Reconstruction (M.P. 7.5).	\$0 - \$700,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	Elgin O'Hare Western Access, I-294 (Grand Avenue to Wolf Road).	\$10,000,000 - \$15,000,000	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	One planning study contract for the Tri-State Tollway	\$5M	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	One design contract for bridge widening on the Tri-State Tollway.	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	Two design contracts for pavement and bridge preservation on the Reagan Memorial Tollway.	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	One design upon request contract	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	One construction management contract for work on the I-490.	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	One maintenance facility construction management upon request contract	\$6.5M	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	One construction management contract for the I-88/ IL Route 47 interchange	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	One construction management contract for the I-90/IL Route 23 interchange	TBD	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	Two system wide construction management upon request contract.	\$5M	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal
Professional Services	One survey services upon request contract	\$2M	TBD	2Q 2018	M/WBE	Non- Federal



CITY OF CHICAGO ASSIST AGENCY LIST

Assist Agencies are comprised of not-for-profit agencies and/or chamber of commerce agencies that represent the interest of small, minority and/or women owned businesses.

51st Street Business Association *

220 E. 51st Street Chicago, IL 60615 Phone: 773-285-3401 Fax: 773-285-3407

Email: the51ststreetbusinessassociation@yahoo.com

Web: www.51stStreetChicago.com Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

African American Contractors Association - AACA P.O. Box #19670

P.O. Box #19670 Chicago, IL 60619 Phone: 312-915-5960

Email: aacanatlassoc@gmail.com

Web: www.aacanatl.org

Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

Angel of God Resource Center, Inc.

14527 S. Halsted Chicago, IL 60827 Phone: 708-392-9323 Fax: 708-880-0121

Email: <u>asmith5283@yahoo.com;</u> <u>aogrc@angelofgodresourcecenter.org</u> Web: <u>www.angelofgodresourcecenter.org</u>

Maintains list of certified firms: No Provides training for businesses: Yes

Association of Asian Construction Enterprises *

5677 W. Howard Niles, IL 60714 Phone: 847-673-7377 Fax: 847-673-2358

Email: nakmancorp@aol.com
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

Austin African American Business Networking Assoc.

5820 W. Chicago Ave., Chicago, IL 60651 Phone: 773-626-4497 Email: <u>aaabna@yahoo.com</u> Web: www.aaabna.org

Maintains list of certified firms: No Provides training for businesses: Yes

Black Contractors United *

12000 S. Marshfield Ave. Calumet Park, IL 60827 Phone: 708-389-5730 Fax: 708-389-5735 Email: bcunewera@att.net

Web: www.blackcontractorsunited.com Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

Business Leadership Council *

230 W. Monroe Street. Ste 2650

Chicago, IL 60606 Phone: 312-628-7844 Fax: 312-628-7843

Email: Karen.r@businessleadershipcouncil.org
Web: www.businessleadershipcouncil.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

LGBT Chamber of Commerce of Illinois *

3179 N. Clark St., 2nd Floor Chicago, IL 60657 Phone: 773-303-0167 Fax: 773-303-0168 Email: jholston@lgbtcc.com Web: www.lgbtcc.com

Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

Chatham Business Association Small Business Dev. *

800 E. 78th Street Chicago, IL 60619

Phone: melindakelly@cbaworks.org

Fax: 773-855-8905

Email: melindakelly@cbaworks.org

Web: www.cbaworks.org

Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. *

105 W. Adams, Suite 2300 Chicago, IL 60603-6233 Phone: 312-755-2550 Fax: 312-755-8890

Email: pbarreda@chicagomsdc.org
Web: www.chicagomsdc.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

^{*}Prime Contractors should contact with subcontracting opportunities to connect certified firms.

Chicago Urban League *

4510 S. Michigan Ave. Chicago, IL 60653 Phone: 773-624-8810 Fax: 773-451-3579

Email: sbrinston@thechicagourbanleague.org

Web: www.cul-chicago.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

Contractor Advisors Business Development Corp. *

1507 E. 53rd Street, Suite 906 Chicago, IL. 60615 Phone: 312-436-0301

Email: <u>info@contractoradvisors.us</u>
Web: <u>www.contractoradvisors.us</u>
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

Do For Self Community Development Co. *

7447 S South Shore Drive, Unit 22B

Chicago, IL 60649 Phone: 773-356-7661

Email: dennisdoforself@hotmail.com

Web: www.doforself.org

Maintains list of certified firms: No Provides training for businesses: Yes

Federation of Women Contractors *

216 W. Jackson Blvd. #625 Chicago, IL 60606 Phone: 312-360-1122 Fax: 312-750-1203

Email: fwcchicago@aol.com Web: www.fwcchicago.com Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

Greater Englewood Community Development Corp. *

815 W. 63rd Street Chicago, IL 60621 Phone: 773-651-2400 Fax: 773-651-2400

Email: jharbin@greaterenglewoodcdc.org
Web: www.greaterenglewoodcdc.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

Greater Far South Halsted Chamber of Commerce *

10615 S. Halsted Street Chicago, IL 60628 Phone: 518-556-1641 Fax: 773-941-4019

Email: halstedchamber.com
Web: www.greaterfarsouthhalstedchamber.org

Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

Chicago Women in Trades (CWIT)

2444 W. 16th Street Chicago, IL 60608 Phone: 312-942-1444

Jayne Vellinga, Executive Director Email: jvellinga@cwit2.org

Web: www.chicagowomenintrades2.org Maintains list of certified firms: No Provides training for businesses: Yes

Cosmopolitan Chamber of Commerce

1633 S. Michigan Avenue Chicago, IL. 60616 Phone: 312-971-9594 Fax: 312-341-9084

Email: rmcgowan@cosmochamber.org Web: www.cosmochamber.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

Far South Community Development Corporation

9923 S. Halsted Street, Suite D

Chicago, IL 60628
Phone: 773-941-4833
Fax: 773-941-5252
Email: lacy@farsouth.org
Web: www.farsouthcdc.org
Maintains list of certified firms: No
Provides training for businesses: Yes

Fresh Start Home Community Development Corp.

5168 S. Michigan Avenue, 4N Chicago, IL 60615

Phone: 312-632-0811 Fax: 855-270-4175

Email: Info@FreshStartNow.us
Web: www.FreshStartNow.us
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

Greater Pilsen Economic Development Assoc. *

1801 S. Ashland Chicago, IL 60608 Phone: 312-698-8898

Email: greaterpilsen@gmail.com Web: www.greaterpilsen.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

Greater Southwest Development Corporation

2601 W. 63rd Street Chicago, IL 60629 Phone: 773-362-3373 Fax: 773-471-8206

Email: c.james@greatersouthwest.org
Web: www.greatersouthwest.org
Maintains list of certified firms: No
Provides training for businesses: Yes

^{*}Prime Contractors should contact with subcontracting opportunities to connect certified firms.

Hispanic American Construction Industry Association (HACIA) *

650 W. Lake St., Unit 415 Chicago, IL 60661 Phone: 312-575-0389 Fax: 312-575-0544

Email: jperez@haciaworks.org Web: www.haciaworks.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

Illinois Hispanic Chamber of Commerce *

222 Merchandise Mart Plaza, Suite 1212 c/o 1871

Chicago, IL 60654 Phone: 312-425-9500

Email: aalcantar@ihccbusiness.net Web: www.ihccbusiness.net Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

Illinois State Black Chamber of Commerce *

411 Hamilton Blvd., Suite 1404

Peoria, Illinois 61602

Phone: 309-740-4430 / 773-294-8038

Fax: 309-672-1379

Email: Larrylvory@IllinoisBlackChamber.org;

vgilb66709@yahoo.com

www.illinoisblackchamberofcommerce.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

JLM Business Development Center *

2622 W. Jackson Boulevard Chicago, IL 60612 Phone: 773-826-3295

Fax: 773-359-4021
Email: <u>ilmbizcenter@gmail.com</u>
Web: www.ilmcenter.org

Web: www.jlmcenter.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

Latin American Chamber of Commerce *

3512 W. Fullerton Avenue Chicago, IL 60647 Phone: 773-252-5211 Fax: 773-252-7065

Email: d.lorenzopadron@LACCUSA.com

Web: www.LACCUSA.com

Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

National Association of Women Business Owners *

500 Davis Street, Ste 812 Evanston, IL 60201 Phone: 773-410-2484 Fax: 847-328-2018

Email: wjaehn@nawbochicago.org
Web: www.nawbochicago.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

National Black Wall Street *

4655 S. King Drive, Suite 203

Chicago, IL 60653 Phone: 773-268-6900 Fax: 773-392-0165

Email: markallen2800@aol.com

Web: www.nationalblackwallstreetchicago.org

Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

National Organization of Minority Engineers (NOME) *

33 W. Monroe, Suite 1540 Chicago, IL 60603 Phone: 312-960-1239

Email: grandevents1@sbcglobal.net Web: www.nomeonline.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

Neighborhood Development Services, NFP *

10416 South Maryland Avenue

Chicago, IL 60628 Phone: 773-413-9348 Fax: 773-371-0032

Email: neighborhooddevservices@gmail.com

Web: www.ndsnfp.org

Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

Rainbow/PUSH Coalition *

930 E. 50th Street Chicago, IL 60615 Phone: 773-256-2768 Fax: 773-373-4103

Email: <u>imitchell@rainbowpush.org</u>
Web: <u>www.rainbowpush.org</u>
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: No

Real Men Charities, Inc.

2423 E. 75th Street Chicago, IL 60649 Phone: 773-425-4113

Email: ymoyo@realmencook.com
Web: www.realmencook.com
Maintains list of certified firms: No
Provides training for businesses: Yes

RTW Veteran Center

7415 E. End, Suite 120 Chicago, IL 60649 Phone: 773-406-1069 Fax: 866-873-2494

Email: rtwvetcenter.org
Web: www.rtwvetcenter.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

^{*}Prime Contractors should contact with subcontracting opportunities to connect certified firms.

South Shore Chamber, Inc. *

1750 E. 71st Street Chicago, IL 60649-2000 Phone: 773-955- 9508

Tonya Trice, Executive Director

Email: ttrice@southshorechamberinc.org
Web: www.southshorechamberinc.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

St. Paul Church of God in Christ Community Development Ministries, Inc. (SPCDM)

4550 S. Wabash Avenue Chicago, IL. 60653Phone: Phone: 773-538-5120 Fax: 773-538-5125

Email: spcdm@sbcglobal.net
Web: www.stpaulcdm.org
Maintains list of certified firms: No
Provides training for businesses: Yes

The Monroe Foundation

1547 South Wolf Road Hillside, Illinois 60162 Phone: 773-315-9720

Email: omonroe@themonroefoundation.org
Web: www.themonroefoundation.org

Maintains list of certified firms: No Provides training for businesses: Yes

US Minority Contractors Association, Inc. *

1250 Grove Ave. Suite 200 Barrington, IL 60010 Phone: 847-708-1597 Fax: 847-382-1787

Email: admin@usminoritycontractors.org
Web: www.USMinorityContractors.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes

Women's Business Development Center *

8 S. Michigan Ave., 4th Floor Chicago, IL 60603 Phone: 312-853-3477

Fax: 312-853-0145 Email: fcurry@wbdc.org Web: www.wbdc.org

Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes

Urban Broadcast Media, Inc.

4108 S. King Drive, Chicago, IL 60653 Phone: 312-614-1075

Email: drleonfinney312@gmail.com
Web: www.urbanbroadcastmedia.org
Maintains list of certified firms: No Provides training for businesses: Yes

Women Construction Owners & Executives (WCOE) *

Chicago Caucus 308 Circle Avenue Forest Park, IL 60130 Phone: 708-366-1250

Email: mkm@mkmservices.com Web: www.wcoeusa.org

Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: No

Your Community Consultants Foundation

9301 S. Parnell Ave., Chicago, IL 60620 Phone: 773-224-9299 Fax: 773-371-0032 Email: allen81354@aol.o

Email: <u>allen81354@aol.com</u>
Maintains list of certified firms: No
Provides training for businesses: Yes

^{*}Prime Contractors should contact with subcontracting opportunities to connect certified firms.



GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT COMPLIANCE (GPC) FORUM

Collectively, our regional governments procure a wealth of goods and services annually. By making our processes more streamlined, standardized, equitable, and transparent, we are not only creating an environment in which businesses of all sizes can flourish, but will be better stewards of taxpayer dollars.

In January 2014, under the leadership of Mayor Rahm Emanuel, the City of Chicago Department of Procurement Services (DPS) initiated a series of meetings with the City's sister agencies and invited County, State and Federal government as well as the Affirmative Action Advisory Board and non-profit assist agencies representing the vendor community.

These meetings have grown into the Government Procurement Compliance (GPC) Forum, a strategic planning effort, which entails the formation a number of working subcommittees tasked with researching and reviewing best practices and recommending solutions to shared challenges.

GPC Forum MISSION

Drive bold, cross-agency improvements to make our region the benchmark for procurement, certification, and compliance processes that are streamlined, standardized, equitable and transparent.

One of the objectives of the GPC for its participating agencies was to rollout this unified quarterly buying plan across the City, its sister agencies, as well as the County and State, so that vendors can better plan for bidding on government business.

The GPC Forum includes:

- Over 60 participants
- 40 government entities and non-profit assist agencies representing local small minority and womenowned businesses
- Members of the Affirmative Action Advisory Board
- Members from the Office of the Inspector General
- 5 working subcommittees: Legal Issues/Contract Standardization; Transparency, Outreach & Capacity Building for Vendors; Payments to Contractors and Subcontractors; Certification, Compliance & Good Faith Efforts, and Transportation

Subcommittees are made up of a mix of government institutions and assist agencies to foster an environment of collaboration and inclusion.

Participating Government and Procurement Institutions

- City of Chicago
- Chicago Housing Authority
- Chicago Park District
- Chicago Transit Authority
- City Colleges of Chicago
- Chicago Public Schools
- Public Building Commission
- Chicago Board of Elections
- Cook County Forest Preserve
- Cook County Procurement & Compliance
- Illinois Comptroller
- Illinois State Treasurer
- Illinois Tollway
- Metra
- Metropolitan Pier & Exposition Authority
- Metropolitan Water Reclamation District
- Small Business Administration
- State of Illinois

Participating Assist Agencies

- Black Contractors United
- Chatham Business Association
- Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council
- Chicago Urban League
- Chicago Women in Trades
- Far South Community Development Corporation
- Federation of Women Contractors
- Greater Far South Halsted Chamber of Commerce
- Hispanic American Construction Industry Association (HACIA)
- Illinois Hispanic Chamber of Commerce
- LGBT Chamber of Commerce of Illinois
- National Organization of Minority Engineers (NOME)
- Rainbow PUSH
- Save Our Community Taskforce
- South Shore Chamber, Inc.
- The Monroe Foundation
- U.S. Minority Contractors Association
- Women's Business Development Center
- Women Construction Owners and Executives

NOTES



PRIMES * SUBS * CERTIFIED FIRMS

Thursday, July 12, 2018 12:00 to 4:00 p.m.

UIC Forum 725 West Roosevelt Chicago, Illinois 60607



Subject Matter Experts from over 100 Exhibitors including:

City of Chicago User Departments & Sister Agencies ★ Cook County

State, Regional & Federal Agencies ★Non-Profit Assist Agencies ★ Veteran Organizations

Trade Unions ★ Financial Institutions ★ Employment Resources

LEARN ABOUT CONTRACTING OPPORTUNITIES IN:













WORK SERVICES HR PROFESSIONAL SERVICES FINANCIAL SERVICES





FACILITIES

WORKSHOPS IN CERTIFICATION, VETERAN & EMPLOYMENT RESOURCES

For more information and to register, visit

WWW.VENDORFAIR.INFO